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Petitioner: Denis Cederburg, Director of Public Works  

Recommendation:   

Approve and authorize the Chair to sign Supplemental No. 3 to the interlocal 

contract between Clark County and Regional Flood Control District to increase 

total funds for design of the Flamingo, Cimarron Branch between Russell Road and 

Patrick Lane project.  (For possible action)  
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

Fund #: 4990.992 Fund Name: Public Works Regional 

Improvements/RFCD 

Fund Center: 1260110001 Funded PGM/Grant: PW.FCLA01F 

Amount: $50,000 

Description: Flamingo, Cimarron Branch - Russell to Patrick 

Additional Comments: Initial contract amount was $520,000. Supplemental No. 1 reallocated funding. 

Supplemental No. 2 increase of $50,000 revised the total contract value to 

$570,000. Supplemental No. 3 increase of $50,000 revises the total contract value 

to $620,000. 

 

BACKGROUND:   

The Clark County Regional Flood Control District (RFCD) has programmed funds to design and construct flood 

improvements. On August 12, 2021, the RFCD approved an interlocal contract for the Flamingo, Cimarron 

Branch between Russell Road and Patrick Lane project in its 2018 Clark County Flood Control Master Plan 

Update, Structures No. FLCM 0003. The Board of County Commissioners approved this contract on September 

21, 2021.  

 

Supplemental No. 3 to the interlocal contract increases funds for design to cover the cost for consultant design 

services. The time of performance remains effective to June 30, 2026, unless time extensions are granted. 

 

RFCD approved the third supplemental contract at its meeting on October 10, 2024. 

 

The District Attorney's Office has reviewed and approved the third supplemental contract as to form. 

 


